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Dear Colleague 

Survey on diversity in local government 

The National Assembly for Wales’ Equality, Local Government and Communities 

Committee is undertaking an inquiry into diversity in local government and would 

like to invite young people aged 16-18 to respond to a survey about their views 

on their local council. The link to the survey is below. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5LG8QQW  

I should be grateful if this survey could be communicated to the students in your 

school or college in this age group, so that any who are interested in the matter 

can respond.   

The survey will close on Friday 24 August 2018. 

If you have any questions about the survey, or the inquiry more generally, please 

contact the Committee Clerk: 

Elizabeth Wilkinson 

Clerk 

Equality, Local Government and Communities Committee 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/5LG8QQW


 

 

National Assembly for Wales 

Cardiff Bay, CF99 1NA. 

Email:  SeneddCommunities@assembly.wales  

Telephone: 0300 200 6565 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Griffiths AM 

Chair, Equality, Local Government and Communities Committee  

mailto:SeneddCommunities@assembly.wales

